CITY OF WAYNE SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING NO. 2016-13 WEDNESDAY, APRIL 27, 2016 – 8:00 P.M. WAYNE CITY HALL 3355 SOUTH WAYNE ROAD

A Special Council Meeting of the Wayne City Council was held on Wednesday, April 27, 2016, at 8:00 p.m. at the Wayne City Hall, 3355 South Wayne Road.

Mayor Rowe called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m. and led the Council and the audience in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

Members Present: Mayor Susan M. Rowe, Mayor Pro-Tem Anthony W. Miller,

John P. Rhaesa, Thomas E. Porter, Christopher J. Sanders,

Ryan R. Gabriel, Richard T. Sutton IV

Members Absent: None

Also Present: Matthew K. Miller, City Clerk

As the meeting was called by Councilmen Sanders and Gabriel, the Mayor had them ask questions so that their concerns about the budget could be addressed.

The City Council then discussed the FY 2016-17 Budget.

Upon the request of Mayor Rowe for comments from the public on matters not covered by the Council Agenda, the following were expressed:

Mike O'Brien addressed the City Council about retiree healthcare.

Victor Osborne addressed the City Council about the Fire Chief contract.

Robert English addressed the City Council about PA 54 of 2011 and retiree healthcare.

Milton French addressed the City Council the Red October Run, parklands and property tax rate.

Jeff Wild addressed the City Council the Fire Department and EMS.

Cynthia Graham addressed the City Council about healthcare costs from affordable care act.

Sean Staley addressed the City Council about the millage rate.

04-16-0122	Motion by Miller, seconded by Rhaesa and unanimously carried, it		
was resolved to	adjourn the meeting at 9	9:21 p.m.	
Susan M. Rowe	 	Matthew K. Miller	
Mayor		City Clerk	

Abstract Published May 5, 2016